

## St. Bartholomew School 470 Ryders Lane

## East Brunswick, NJ 08816

Tel. 732-254-7105 Fax. 732-254-6352 school.stbartseb.com

Reverend Thomas J. Walsh, M.Div. Pastor Mrs. Ann Wierzbicki, R.N., M.A.E./Ed.S. Principal

October 13, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you, Mrs. Uzunis, and all our volunteers who worked to make our Scholastic Book Fair a success. I am grateful to all our volunteers for their service to our school.

Plans for the Basket Raffle are underway and tickets are now on sale. Please see the communication envelope for information. Thank you for your support of this important event.

Our students enjoyed an informative assembly on Fire Safety. Thank you to our local Fire Department for their dedication to our school.

Library is now open for our students, who will attend weekly. We have a beautiful library with many wonderful books, so please encourage your child to take advantage of this wonderful offering. Thank you, Mrs. Phillips, Mrs. Whipkey, and Mrs. Palmer for providing our students with this wonderful literacy experience.

Please see the communication envelope for our After School Activities calendar. We have many wonderful activities to enhance our curriculum.

Our Cross Country Team is off to a wonderful start! Congratulations, Coach Johnny and students, on your hard work and team spirit!

Winter uniforms should be work beginning October 15.

There will be a Dress Down for a Donation Day on Thursday, October 18 to support Catholic Charities Hurricane Disaster Relief.

Please join us on October 26 for our Halloween Party, which will be held from 6:30-8:30 pm. Please see the flyer for details.

Halloween Spooktacular for PreK-3 will be held on October 25 at 1:30 pm and for Pre-K 4 on October 30 at 1:30 pm. Please see teachers' websites for details.

Our Halloween Parade and Trick or Trunking will take place on October 31 beginning at 12:00 pm. Students may dress out-of-uniform and bring costumes in a bag labeled with the student's

The mission of St. Bartholomew School is to love, educate and inspire our children to live the teachings of Jesus Christ.

name. Students will not be eating the candy they receive in school, so please review the contents of the bags at home. Please do not bring in weapons or props that may be perceived to be weapons. Teachers will be provide further information on their websites. Also, trunk accessories should be appropriate to our Catholic School environment. Thank you for your cooperation.

Our school family will attend Mass on November 1, the Feast of All Saints. School will be closed on November 2 for Professional Development and CPR training for our teachers and staff.

I thank you for all you do for the success of our students and wish you a peaceful week.

God bless you, Mrs. Ann Wierzbicki, R.N., M.A.E./Ed.S. Principal